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I definitely oppose requiring in person voting. It is very important to keep mail voting 

as that guarantees every citizen in Oregon is able to vote regardless of their 

disabilities. This system has always worked and the only reason why the Republicans 

are trying to change it is because of their kowtowing to Trump. Stand firm and keep 

the mail in voting intact.  


